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Red diesel 
 

NON-CONFIDENTIAL 
 

Report by:  Clerk 

Date:  3 May 2022 

Report to: Full Council 05/2022 

Advice was taken from both SLCC and LALC in regards to the disposal of the remaining red diesel, 

following changes to HMRC rules on 1 April 2022 which mean we can no longer use red diesel for 

our mowers. 

 

The advice was to advertise, (via our social media/website) that we have a quantity of red diesel to 

sell at the price we originally paid for it. We can put a short end date on this opportunity. If 

someone comes along and can make the payment and has the means to remove the diesel, then 

they should be given the opportunity. (Payment will be required before the goods are removed).  

 

If nobody comes forward then we are OK to sell this to the councillor who has offered, assuming 

the offer still stands. 

 

This proposal was shared with councillors, who were asked to respond, with the decision to be 

ratified at May Full Council. 

 

Only 3 responses were received. 

 

 

RECOMMENDATION(S):  

 

That Council notes the update and agrees what actions to take. 


